Treasurer’s AGM report: 2020/2021

The new 2020 school year started under the continual glare of Covid-19. This restricted the activities
the PTA were able to run. Despite this, the PTA have successfully raised £3,264.94. A huge thank
you to all parents who have supported all our activities.

Determined that Covid-19 wouldn’t spoil the children’s fun, we ran the popular hot dog day & movie
nights within each class bubble. The Autumn activities raised a £501.43 for the hot dog day and
£402.69 for the movie night.

The children in KS1 & KS2 drew pictures of themselves and these were transferred to cloth tote
bags. These were sold in time for Christmas and we hope ended up under many Christmas trees.
This raised £274.84.

At Christmas we again sold wooden decorations that could be coloured in and used as a Christmas
tree ornament. This proved popular with the children and raised £33.55. We have lots left, so
expect to see them again this year!

At this festive time of the year, the PTA traditionally host a Christmas party for KS1 and a trip to
Cineworld for KS2. Sadly Cineworld was closed, and covid numbers were rising steeply, but this
didn’t deter Santa! He ensured that every child was given a present, toys for KS1 & Toymaster gift
vouchers for KS2. He also gave each child a festive biscuit, each individually wrapped. He even
made an appearance to each classroom, at a distance of course! This cost a total of £1,197.13 and
was worth every penny.

In the Spring we re-introduced the 100 club. This had less draws this year, yet still raised an
impressive £365.72.

We were able to run another hot dog day and movie night during the spring term. These raised
£396.52 for the hot dog day and £247.96 for the movie night.

Easter brought a flurry of events including an Easter draw, an Easter Trail, and the sale of rainbow
chicks. These raised £127.24, £88.17 & £302.63 respectively.

We have been very fortunate this year to benefit from a significant donation. Thank you again to
Saltgate who have contributed another £500 this year. The PTA are very grateful to the parents who
were able to make this happen.

We promised last year that we would install an A-Frame to complete the trim trail. 1 am please to
confirm this happened during the May half term at a cost of £5,864.25. It's been wonderful to see
the children enjoying the trim trail to its fullest.

The new 2021 term will bring changes to the PTA officers. | will be standing down as Treasurer and
passing the torch to Bianca Lohse. | wish The PTA good luck and of course will help out where | can.



